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TITLE: Consideration of Extension of State Approval of Hawaii Pacific 
University 

 
 
 
The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board grants an extension of state approval to 
Hawaii Pacific University’s Educator Preparation Programs through June 30, 
2021.   
 
This extension is granted to allow HPU to review the Council for Accreditation of 
Educator Preparation (CAEP) revised review process announced in December 
2016. Should HPU choose to continue national accreditation it will need the 
additional time to account for CAEP’s new process. 
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